


   

    

ownership for reimbursement consideration. If you have additional questions or concerns, please 

email warranty@hino.com. 

 

What if you have other questions? 

• Your local Hino dealer will be more than happy to answer any of your questions and set up 

an appointment to perform the repair. 

• You can locate a Hino dealer in your area by going online and visiting www.hino.com 

• If you require further assistance, you may contact Hino Warranty at 1-248-699-9390, Monday 

through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time. 

If you believe that the dealer or Hino has failed or is unable to remedy the defect within a 

reasonable  time, you may submit a complaint  to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic 

Safety Administration,  1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590, or call the toll 

free Vehicle Safety Hot Line at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153), or go to 

www.safercar.gov. 

 

If you are a vehicle lessor, Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice 

must forward a copy of this notice to the lessee within ten days. 

 

We have sent this notice in the interest of your continued satisfaction with our products, and we 

sincerely regret any inconvenience this issue may have caused you. 

 

Thank you for being a valued Hino customer.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

HINO MOTORS SALES, U.S.A., INC. 




